
I disagree with SB 978 and the war that is being waged against lawful gun owners. The fact that Gov. 
Brown and the supporters of this bill using the votes of the majority of who live in the metropolitan 
cities of Oregon to FORCE the majority of lawful gun owners in the rest of the state of Oregon to 
become criminals by law is insanity. Law abiding gun owners who use true common sense and have the 
true knowledge of how to use a gun and to play by the rules to me should be taken into consideration 
but Gov. Brown and the supporters of this bill should consider this you take our guns away or make it 
impossible for lawful citizens to purchase guns you are creating a safe haven for crime, murder and mass 
shootings. Really think about it if we all had guns criminals would think twice before committing a crime. 
But that is precisely what the dictators in Salem want is more crime, otherwise they would look and 
listen to those people who aren’t pushing agendas and are more helping find real solutions. The U.K. 
and Australia are examples of gun control gone bad. Doing the same thing over and over while getting 
the same result is insanity and insanity is spreading as it seems. Let’s stop doing the same thing over and 
over and think about what the law abiding gun ownership citizen wants. Not just some democrat 
socialist college student with a liberal arts degree in Portland that has no understanding of guns or the 
law! Let’s make a bipartisan compromise to keep Oregonians on both side of the isle happy and free. 
Keep Oregon Free and that includes the 2nd amendment!  
Thank you, 
Tyler McNab 
Post, Oregon 
 


